
Pulpit Announcements 
Fifth Sunday of Ordinary Time 

February 4, 2024 
 

 

• Our charitable tithe this weekend will go to the Saint Clare Home, which is a 

maternity home for unwed mothers right here in our own diocese. We’re happy 

to support this important outreach! 

 

• The flowers in the sanctuary this weekend are in honor of Ken and Beverly 

Camut’s 40th Wedding Anniversary. Happy Anniversary! 

 

• This weekend in the narthex, we have sign-ups again for our Children’s Easter 

Choir. All the children of the parish are invited to join the choir and lead us in 

sacred song on Easter morning. 

 

• This Friday evening, February 9, at 7:00 PM, the parish is happy to host the 

young theologian, Clement Harrold. Clement will talk about Lent and Mary 

Magdalene. The talk will be a great opportunity to prepare for a fruitful Lent! 

A fellowship will follow the talk. All are welcome! 

 

• All registered households of Our Lady of Grace are invited to participate in our 

Diocesan Eucharistic Congress on Saturday, April 6. The parish is sponsoring 

buses for the event and will provide free polo shirts. Here’s the registration 

form. Please email or drop off the completed form to the attention of Ryan 

Kubic: rkubic@charlestondiocese.org. 

 

https://stclareshomesc.org/
https://gracewepray.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/02/Eucharistic-Congress.pdf
https://gracewepray.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/02/Eucharistic-Congress.pdf
mailto:rkubic@charlestondiocese.org

